
Dear Parent of a Dublin High School student, 

 

We are faculty members at California State University East Bay.  We are studying student opinions on  

school start times.  We are looking for juniors who would be willing to take a 10 minute survey.  If your 

student would like to participate and you give your consent, please ask them to take the survey at the 

following link: 

http://example.link.edu 

We are also planning to hold a small focus group on the same topic.   If your student would like to 

participate and you approve, please fill in your email address at the end of the survey. 

If you have any questions, please email us at funstudy@csueastbay.edu. 

Thank you, 

Researcher 1 and Researcher 2 

http://example.link.edu/
mailto:funstudy@csueastbay.edu

